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Top DEP Stories 
   
Bradford Era: DEP releases state Water Plan and online atlas of resources 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-releases-state-water-plan-and-online-atlas-of-
resources/article_c598b0b7-8118-5d49-9a46-d880b48f337a.html 
 
exploreVenango: DEP Releases Final 2022 Pennsylvania State Water Plan and Online Atlas of Water 
Resources and Use Trends 
https://explorevenango.com/dep-releases-final-2022-pennsylvania-state-water-plan-and-online-atlas-
of-water-resources-and-use-trends/ 
 
Scranton Times: Keystone Sanitary Landfill cited for smell after 230 complaints 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/keystone-sanitary-landfill-cited-for-smell-after-230-
complaints/article_623b1359-e559-5a99-a5ba-cbd287b5b24f.html 
 
My ChesCo: The Pennsylvania DEP Releases Final State Water Plan  
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/the-pennsylvania-dep-releases-final-state-water-
plan/  
 
Mentions   
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Radon gas is silent killer, too 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/radon-gas-is-silent-
killer-too/article_201a9ede-9730-11ed-b959-8f6421416c51.html#tncms-source=login  
 
PFAS 
 
Daily Review: Yaw bill limiting firefighter exposure to PFAS, safeguarding environment reintroduced 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/yaw-bill-limiting-firefighter-exposure-to-pfas-
safeguarding-environment-reintroduced/article_1fbc37df-81fc-5cb5-b40f-7cf5a90a22c5.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Opinion: Fewer PFAS, please 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2023/01/29/fewer-pfas-please/stories/202301290104  
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily: Letters: Shapiro must take immediate steps for climate; Successful season for Operation 
Christmas Child 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article271726012.html  
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Daily Item: Capture, rehoming of domestic ducks started in East Buffalo Township 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/capture-rehoming-of-domestic-ducks-started-in-east-buffalo-
township/article_b96b0c1a-9f26-11ed-8424-e7ab927e32a9.html  
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Tribune-Democrat: Cambria rec authority seeks memberships for trail fund 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-rec-authority-seeks-memberships-for-trail-
fund/article_b4f0a9b6-9e5d-11ed-bd33-43853076e4ca.html  
 
Bradford Era: Winterfest 2023 ATV ride to benefit Trail of Dreams 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/winterfest-2023-atv-ride-to-benefit-trail-of-
dreams/article_a47d791a-df14-557b-8070-cdaa52cc7b38.html 
 
Erie Times: Hiking, fishing, history: 8 places to explore in 2023 in Pennsylvania's great outdoors 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/01/26/things-to-do-pennsylvania-pa-outdoors-
ohiopyle-presque-isle-grand-canyon-raystown-cook-forest/69836330007/ 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Agency to conserve nearly 300 acres on Moosic Mountain 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/agency-to-conserve-nearly-300-acres-on-moosic-
mountain/article_8c99be7b-1360-521b-8898-17fabe9f932a.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A deal to use new site for Lower Merion school fields could signal shift in 
controversial plans for Main Line estate 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/lower-merion-school-district-save-oakwell-black-rock-
middle-school-polo-field-20230127.html  
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Clean energy can mitigate climate change impact 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/01/clean-energy-can-mitigate-climate-change-impact-
pennlive-letters.html 
 
Daily Local: PPL Electric customers seeing shocking bill increases 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/01/27/ppl-electric-customers-seeing-shocking-bill-increases/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Report: Coal falls, gas climbs in Pennsylvania 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/report-coal-falls-gas-climbs-in-pennsylvania/article_9073c56a-
bff5-5f50-9248-3f6e575e4105.html 
 
Kane Republican: Coal falls, gas climbs in Pennsylvania (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Times Observer: Coal falls, gas climbs in Pennsylvania  
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/01/report-coal-falls-gas-climbs-in-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Delco Times: Rising prices at the pump continue in the Philadelphia market 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/01/30/rising-prices-at-the-pump-continue-in-the-philadelphia-
market/  
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Waste 
 
Morning Call: Parkland student headed to U.S. Capitol to demo his award-winning recycling app, 
RecycleBot 
https://www.mcall.com/news/education/mc-nws-parkland-congressional-app-winner-20230130-
rza6og5ilndgdh7cdst3geg55m-story.html 
 
Water 
 
Tribune-Democrat: River of the Year named 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/river-of-the-year-named/article_b20f6b86-9e87-11ed-
8f06-1bf032bf2bed.html  
 
Bradford Era: EPA launches lead pipe initiative in Pa. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/epa-launches-lead-pipe-initiative-in-pa/article_ece517a3-0dae-
51ad-8d93-af690171a045.html 
 
Record-Argus: Aqua to outline possible purchase prices to water authority 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/aqua-to-outline-possible-purchase-prices-to-water-
authority/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Rapho Twp. approves agreement with state DEP on wastewater violation, 
disposal 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/rapho-twp-approves-agreement-with-state-dep-on-
wastewater-violation-disposal/article_5e4d5674-9cf3-11ed-9890-cf4865428b4c.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Pennsylvania American Water to buy wastewater system for $28M  
https://www.cpbj.com/pennsylvania-american-water-to-buy-wastewater-system-for-28m/ 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Neighbors raise concerns over proposal to relocate Glen Summit Springs Water Co. 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/lifestyles/community/columns/neighbors-raise-concerns-over-proposal-
to-relocate-glen-summit-springs-water-co/article_aefc19de-84ea-5b2d-86bc-
defb4858c9a7.html?utm_campaign=blox&utm_source=twitter&utm_medium=social 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Herald-Standard: Red and widespread 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/sports/outdoors/red-and-widespread/article_4e5737f8-9e51-11ed-
9f23-8baad83d37b6.html  
 
Post-Gazette: In Allegheny County, bald eagles are sprucing up their nests before mating 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2023/01/29/bald-eagles-pennsylvania-allegheny-county-
us-steel/stories/202301290117 
 
Times Observer: Small steps underway for Kinzua Beach development 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/01/small-steps-underway-for-kinzua-beach-
development/ 
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Courier Express: St. Marys City Council adopts ordinance to regulate Bitcoin mining 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/st-marys-city-council-adopts-ordinance-to-regulate-bitcoin-
mining/article_81ad7790-968e-11ed-9845-3b3956e6463e.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Penn Twp. retirement community adds 108-acre farm for $10.2 million 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/penn-twp-retirement-community-adds-108-acre-farm-for-10-2-
million/article_f30c10ae-9e7c-11ed-ab67-b39c30a8d99b.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: How Dairy Farmers Use Waste Materials to Protect the Environment 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/dairy/how-dairy-farmers-use-waste-materials-to-
protect-the-environment/article_180f1a7f-d42d-567a-9125-9ba97ccd1738.html 
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